
 

 

 

INFORMATION BULLETIN 
 
Bulletin #: I-2024-16 
 
 
Date:  March 28, 2024 
 
To:  Member Associations of Softball BC 

 
From:  Rick Benson 
  Executive Director 
 
 
Subject:  Registration Discount, Boys Teams 

 
 
Please be advised the Board of Directors have passed a motion to remove the 5% 
discount offered to Member Associations when they registered at least one full 
boy’s team within the season. 
 
Effective for 2024, all Minor registration fees will fall under the current fee 
schedule. The Softball BC office will no longer be calculating a discount and 
applying that to the association’s invoice. 
 
After a two-year trial, this incentive was not achieving it’s original purpose of 
growing the boy’s game and creating opportunities for more boy’s teams to play 
together, therefore it has been cancelled. 
 
Should you have any further questions, or require additional information, please 
contact your District Coordinator. 
 
 


